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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2016 4:02 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: FPL rate increase

Please place the e-mail below in docket correspondence, consumers and their representatives in Docket No. 160021-EI 
 
Thank you. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: tonysara50@bellsouth.net [mailto:tonysara50@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2016 10:49 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: FPL rate increase 
 
Dear Commissioner Brown, 
 
How on earth were you able in good conscience to give FPL a $1.3 billion base rate increase?  As you know, this may end 
up being an even higher rate of return on its investment than FPL had requested!  Your decision was in spite of the 
information that you were given that showed the rates should have been reduced.   
 
Shame on you and the rest of the Commission. You should be known as the Florida Utility Services Commission because 
you certainly do not serve the public. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sara Rochon 
Wellington, Florida 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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